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Greetings Again Everyone! 

 

We just returned from our Wilson’s Creek rally and it was an-
other  big winner.  This newsletter features pictures of our 
members who attended on pages 2 & 3 of this newsletter. 

Now, let’s get ready for our Installation rally at Cape 
Girardeau, MO hosted by Lyn and John Heald.  This is our last 
rally of the year so please make your reservation soon.  Refer 
to our schedule on the right for details.  A schedule for this 
rally is attached to the email for this newsletter.  Notify the 
Healds if you plan to attend.  I think it will be another great 
time. 

The minutes of our annual business meeting are also attached 
to the newsletter email. 

I’m looking forward to seeing you down the road. 
 

Barry Johnson (ctajohnson@aol.com; (314) 605-4214) 
 

GSLAC Events Schedule for 2020 

When reserving a campsite for one of our 
rallies, be sure to mention that you are a 

member of the Airstream Club and notify 
our rally hosts. 

 

October 15-18 The GSLAC Installation Rally 
has been changed to The Landing Point RV Park 
in Cape Girardeau, MO. Hosts: Lyn & John 
Heald, (314) 803-3699 or 
john.lyn33@yahoo.com. Reserve site by calling 
(573) 334-7878 

 

December 5 GSLAC Holiday Luncheon @ Rus-
sel House Restaurant in Hillsboro, MO. Hosts: 
Greg and Frances Vadner. 

 
Important Note: 

Some changes have occurred since our original 
schedule was published.  Always use the most 

recent information in the newsletters and let me 
know if you find errors. 

2021 International Rally 
Lebanon, TN-July 17-24, 2021 

Registration is now open at the Air-
stream Club website @https://

airstreamclub.org/lebanon.  
Many of our members have al-
ready signed up.  It is always a 

great time.  Join us!! 

 
 

Renew Your 2021 Club Membership 
 

 Visit the airstreamclub.org website to complete your renewal 
by October 15 to allow us to begin preparing the 2021 Club 

Directory. 



The Wilson’s Creek Rally at Spring-
field, MO was another huge success thanks to 

our great hosts Jackie & Larry Weidle 
(pictured at right) and a large turnout.  We 
had 18 trailers, 29 members, and 5 guests.  
We toured a civil war battlefield site and 

some participated in a 5-mile hike.  Others 
toured the Wonders of Wildlife Museum and 
Aquarium at the Bass Pro Outdoor World.  
We also held our annual business meetings 

where we approved the 2021 slate of officers, 
the revised Bylaws and Constitution and our 
new logo. (The logo has since been approved 
by Region 8 and the IBT.)  The weather was 

perfect and we enjoyed several campfires, two 
pot-luck and catered meals at the 

campground, and group gatherings around 
the coffee pot in the mornings.  

 




